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HANNIBAL FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR BUDGET FY 2024-2025 

OF JUNE 18, 2024 
 

 

The Hannibal Free Public Library Board of Trustees held a Public Hearing on its Budget at 12:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, June 18, 2024, in the 3rd Floor Meeting Rooms at Hannibal Free Public Library, 

200 South Fifth Street, Hannibal, MO  63401. 

Present were Roy Hark, Laura Judlowe, Frank DiTillo, Gordon Ipson, Jessica Gilmore, Vickie 

Witthaus, and Raymond Lee. Also present were Caitlin Greathouse, Andrea Reinwald, Jessica 

Rosenkranz, John Davis, and Sara North. Absent were Kevin Knickerbocker and Joy McPike 
 

Library Board Vice President Gordon Ipson called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Caitlin Greathouse notified attendees that the public hearing was noticed at the Library, on the 

Library’s website, and at City Hall.  A media release was submitted to local media stations and 

publications on June 11th, 2024.  A copy of the Budget was posted at the Library’s Front Desk for 

public inspection. 

 

Caitlin Greathouse made a presentation on the Budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 

 

Caitlin Greathouse introduced Jessica Rosenkranz, Fiscal Management Assistant from Hannibal 

City Clerk’s office.  
 

Moved by Roy Hark and supported by Frank DiTillo to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

The public hearing adjourned at 12:02 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Caitlin Greathouse, Director (Acting as Board Secretary) 

Hannibal Free Public Library 

 

Accepted, 

 

 

 

Kevin Knickerbocker, President 

Hannibal Free Public Library Board of Trustees 
 

 


